
CIGRE e-session
24 August > 3 September 2020

The 4th CIGRE Women in Engineering Forum 
 will be held on 28 August 2020 during the CIGRE e-session. 
The aim of this forum is to inspire women engineers 
 to take active participation within CIGRE activities. 

The 2020 e-session seeks to divulge on the importance of diversity 
  and how to embrace diversity from both leadership 

point of view, to those who need to step up and acknowledge 
what the change brings.

 The need to have discussions and practical solutions 
  around inclusion and retention of women in the engineering 

sector remains relevant and will form part of this 2020 seating. 
Come and find out more on how to be actively involved while 
 networking with world thought leaders. W
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For more information on CIGRE WiE, visit

Under the Theme:    

 Embracing Change,
 overcoming barriers“ ”

CONTACT: Dioka Khayakazi   DiokaK@eskom.co.za

  CIGRE Women in Engineering FORUM
>>>>>>>> Friday 28 August >>>>>>>> From 2:00 PM to 4:00 PM
  Register at: 
https://www.cigre.org/article/GB/events/cigre-e_session/e-session-programme

www.session.cigre.org


